
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Claims for genetic testing services during pregnancy 
prior authorization update 

Effective 10/1/24, claims for genetic testing services during pregnancy will require prior authorization if the code is listed 
as requiring prior authorization in the Code Lookup Tool at molinahealthcare.com/providers/fl/Medicaid/home.aspx. 

The listings within the tool have not changed, however, due to a system limitation, some claims may have been 
processed without prior authorization. We will be removing an exception from the Prior Authorization Guide indicating 
that prior authorization for genetic tests following amniocentesis will be exempt from prior authorization accordingly.  

This is a reminder to check authorization requirements in the Prior Authorization Tool on our website's homepage and 
request authorization accordingly. 

Thank you for your continued care of our members! 
Molina Healthcare of Florida, Inc. 
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